
 

 

[For Immediate Release] 

No Donation of Virus Prevention Cards from Government of Japan  

25th May, 2020 

 

The Embassy of Japan in the Republic of South Sudan strongly denies the announcement made 

by the Press Secretary in the President Office yesterday concerning the donation of virus 

prevention cards from the Prime Minister Abe to the President Kiir and other Ministers.  

There is no fact that the Government of Japan has donated such cards to the leadership of the 

Government of South Sudan and we regret that the Office of the President made public 

announcement of such wrong information. 

 

For Further Information:  Ms. Maki Okusa at maki.okusa@mofa.go.jp 
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